Dear Annie:

We know our suggestions are incomplete, but we have gone over them for three weeks now and want to go ahead and pass them on to your committee. We have really tried hard but we probably left out a lot.

We will now wait to hear from you and look forward to the 9th W.C.N.A. here next month. I'm already getting up over it. Especially try to get togesthes a flyer with a registration block on it. The money will help fund your program and mail out. Send us your flyer and we will get as many of our people to send in their per-registration money as possible. The newsletters will publish an article on the conference if you send in the material soon. The MAINLINE is the only monthly newsletter I know of, although the Pennsylvania N.A. NEWS should be contacted because they came out with an issue just after they formed a literature committee there. The September deadline is probably in two weeks. The MAINLINE is sure to publish it and sure to come out.

Annie, we're all just addicts who want our book. Please call or write if you need any help. Also the other literature committees can help if you ask. We may or may not have a large conference, but it will certainly be the first of its kind.

In Loving Service,

50